
 
 
 

DATE:  March 9, 2017  

 

TO:  Interested Parties  

 

FROM:  Lisa Aozasa, Planning and Building Department  

  

SUBJECT:   Cancellation Notice for the San Mateo County License Board  

 
  

This is to inform you that the March 15, 2017 San Mateo County License Board meeting has 

been cancelled.  

  

The next meeting of the San Mateo County License Board is scheduled for April 19, 2017.  

  

If you have any questions regarding meeting dates and times, please contact Lisa Aozasa,  

San Mateo County License Board Chair at laozasa@smcgov.org or (650) 363-4852.  
 

County of San Mateo 
Business License Board 
 

Lisa A. Aozasa Planning & Building Department  
Sheldon Lew Environmental Health Services  
Lt. Mark Duri            Sheriff’s Office 
Nirit Eriksson Counsel to the License Board 
 

County Office Building 
455 County Center 

Redwood City, California 94063 
(650)363-1825 
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